
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Puffins 

Gold Stars  Henry Jones, Ethan Evans, Fern Sibley, Sophie Richardson, Chloe Wilkinson 

                   and Poppy Lewis,  

Owls 

Good Work   Orla Scott, Jake Mason, Scarlet Southgate, Thomas Van Dop, Eleanor Smallwood      

and Benjamin Ashworth.  Gold Stars  Beau Golden, Oliver Courtney, Jude Watchorn,  

Poppy Jones and Tawana Muzire.  Silver Badge Poppy Jones, Jake Mason and Miracle Norman.  

Gold Badge   Jude Watchorn, Tawana Muzire and Beau Golden. 

Flamingos 

Good Work Lexi Burtenshaw-Moppett, Ilyas Lofts and Kian Bidewell. Gold Stars  Lexi 

Burtenshaw-Moppett, Amelia Mackay, Casey Lewis, Harry Haydon, Eleanor Anthony  

and Florrie Laws. 

Accelerated Reader   Casey Lewis (bronze) Florrie Laws (silver). 

Eagles 

Good Work   Mia Clarke, Ella-Mai Baylie, Corey Jonas, Isabella McGregor and Jessica White. 

Gold Stars Kai Lewis, Corey Jonas and Leo Mondal.  Silver Badge Billy Mann, Mia 

Burtenshaw-Moppett and Kai Lewis.   Gold Badge  Mia Burtenshaw-Moppett  and Kai Lewis. 

Toucans 

Good Work   Abbi Lewis and Annabel Blake.  Gold Stars  Jade Dewey. Accelerated Reader 

Eva Dewey and Freddie Brooks (bronze).    
  

 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 98.4%  Owls 93.6% Flamingos 95%  Eagles 97.3%  Toucans 94.6% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.8%  

 

 

Sports Relief 23rd March To raise money for this worthwhile cause, children may donate 

£1.00 to wear their preferred sportswear for the day. Classes will also be arranging some fun 

sporting activities for the day. 
 

 

 

Ofsted report Following a recent visit from one of Her Majesty’s Inspectors, John Lucas, 

on Tuesday 28th February, I am pleased to be able to tell you that we maintained our overall 

effectiveness grade of Good.  He acknowledged that: ‘we have established a strong senior 
leadership team and together we have successfully increased the pace of school 
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improvement’, ‘Safeguarding is effective and pupils feel safe and secure’, we are ‘successfully 
bringing about much needed improvements in the teaching of mathematics’.   
We are very pleased with the report and feel it is a fair representation of where we are 

currently, and although Mr Lucas identified areas for development, plans were already in 

place to address them. 

The report will be published on the Ofsted website from Monday and a copy will be attached 

to this bulletin and put on our website. 
 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy There is still time to collect a nomination form from the 

Office, they do not need to be in until Tuesday. The Bawburgh School needs your help. 
 

 

Teacher Led Afterschool Clubs Please note that there will be no teacher led 

afterschool clubs in the last week of term except for the CSF sports which will run on 26th 

March but not 29th March. 
 

Paid Afterschool Clubs Please note that the paid afterschool club on the last day of 

term, Thursday 29th March, will finish at 5pm. 
 

Easter Egg Raffle Thursday 29th March Advance notice that The Friends will be 

holding an Easter Egg Raffle and would very much appreciate any Easter Egg donations. These 

can be brought to Reception at any time.  Thank you. 
 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
World Down Syndrome Day 21st March – Lots of Socks 

Eagles Parent Lunch – 21st March at 1 p.m. 

Sports Relief 23rd March £1.00 donation to wear sports gear for the day 

Parents’ Evening on 27th March 3.30-6.30 p.m. and 28th March 3.30-5.30 p.m. 

Rearranged Puffins Parent Lunch – 22nd March 

Toucans – Harry Potter voluntary contribution due by 27th March 

School will be open on Thursday 29th March 2018  

Parent Cafes – Thursday 29th March at 9 a.m. 

EDP Sports for Schools vouchers to be received by 14th April 
  


